
  

Dear Friend of Temple Beth Shalom, 
 
You have an exciting opportunity to help ensure Temple Beth Shalom (TBS) will 
remain vibrant and have the resources we need to support future generations. 
We are building a strong endowment by securing after-lifetime gifts as part of 
our initiative. We have a deep connection to TBS and to the 
Columbus Jewish Community; we’ve made it central to our homes and our   
families. As our families have grown, so has TBS. 
 

Temple Beth Shalom, as a congregation, has blossomed over the past year! We  
are blessed with remarkable Rabbis and staff who go above and beyond to     
provide us with exceptional opportunities to connect both virtually and              
in-person. During this unprecedented time, our innovative programming, such 
as our Drive-in services, ensure a bright future for TBS. 
 

is a community-wide endowment planning initiative.     
Sponsored by JewishColumbus, TBS — and a cohort of 17 other local Jewish    
organizations — work with the Columbus community to secure meaningful,     
after-lifetime gifts. Plant the seeds today to grow long-term support for the      
future of Temple Beth Shalom!  
 

We look forward to helping you begin your legacy giving journey and sustain TBS 
for decades to come!  
 
Sincerely, 
The TBS  Committee  
 
 
 

 
Pam Scheer 

 Chair 
 
 

Julie Alpert| Rabbi Benjy Bar-Lev | Bobby Covitz | Harlan Louis | David Segal 



  

We are Pam and Ira Scheer 
 

We joined TBS in 1983? 1984? 1985? It’s hard to remember      
exactly but somewhere around there. 
 

Our favorite TBS moments were certainly our daughters’ Bat 
Mitzvahs because they were highlights but we have many more 
wonderful memories. They’re not all happy ones because life is 
like that but being part of TBS made the rough times easier. 
 

We want our legacy to be that Temple Beth Shalom will be a 
strong and thriving congregation for years to come. 
 

We made a legacy gift because a few years back we had the opportunity to help TBS     
purchase the Mishkan Tefilah prayer books. That experience made us realize that we could 
make a difference in many ways, including a legacy gift. 
 

TBS is, without a doubt, a warm and welcoming place. Even when we can’t all be together 
in the same place, we feel like we’re part of larger, loving community. 
 
 
 

We are Jonathan and Marcy Schaffir 
 

We joined TBS in 2000, when we moved to Ohio 
 

Our favorite TBS moments are being able to celebrate our       
children's b'nai mitzvot with our friends and family in this warm 
and spiritual place. 
 

We want our legacy to be that we contributed to the growth and 
sustenance of our community, allowing others to enjoy the same 
acceptance and belonging that we did. 

 

We made a legacy gift because it is vital that the Jewish community in New Albany and its 
surrounding area continue to flourish and grow for generations to come. 
 

TBS is a dynamic, engaging and welcoming center for Jews to come together to share their 
experiences and meet their spiritual and social needs. 


